Application
Part IV



McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 2:26 PM
To: ‘Brian Wood'

Subject: Solaris Sims 8 SWD Well No. 1
Brian:

The 15-day clock will start on July 15, 2019. This is the day that the Applicant provided notice to the OCD that the initial
Solaris Sims 8 SWD Well No. 1 was cancelled.

Mike

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us
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